[bookmark: _MailOriginal]From: Tom Plant 
Sent: 30 November 2015 13:54
To: 'Team P11'
Subject: APP/C3105/Y/15/3138337 - Chancel Cottage, Fir Lane, Steeple Aston

FAO Kerr Brown

Hi Kerr, 

Further to the submission of the questionnaire last Friday for the above appeal, please see attached documents that I said would follow.

1. Copy of the press notice proof and invoice stating which date and which publication it went into
1. Copy of consultation responses with regards to the LB. In addition to the responses I have included the Historic England comments that were received as part of the Full planning application that ran alongside this application.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

With regards,

Tom

Tom Plant
Appeals Administrator
Planning Enforcement Team
Development Directorate
Phone: 01295 221811
Email: tom.plant@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
This email contains informal Officer advice only that cannot prejudice any decision of the Local Planning Authority.
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